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1 WEEK LOOK AHEAD: 

February 26 – Anti-Bullying Day (Pink Shirt Day) 

February 28 – School Assembly 9:00 a.m. in the school gym – Everyone Welcome 

For a further look ahead, please browse the calendar section of our website here:  

https://cloverdale.sd61.bc.ca/calendar/  

 

 

SCHOOL UPDATES: 

Principal’s Blog 

It was wonderful to see everyone at our Ready, Set, Learn afternoon.  We welcomed families that 

already have children at Cloverdale Traditional as well as many new faces.  The librarian 

commented on what a wonderful group of children and how very attentive they were during 

storytelling.  Thank you to Julia and Ash from ICA, Sadie from the GVPL, Grade 5 leadership 

students Audrina and Grace and staff members Mrs. Clifford, Mrs. Petrovic, Mrs. Glover and Mrs. 

Bird.   

Tuesday is our last mini-jamboree. Please come and cheer on our grade 5 basketball team. 

Hat Trick for Literacy forms are due on Monday, February 24.  This is an excellent way to 

encourage reading and physical fitness.  The members of the Royals’ hockey team will be joining 

us on Wednesday for a fun hockey game. 

Wednesday is Pink Shirt Day.  Students are welcome to wear a pink shirt in support of anti-

bullying.  The District’s quote for this year is Kindness is a Gift Everyone Can Give! 

I am looking forward to seeing families at our Open Gym Night Tonight 6:30 -8:00  

To stay up-to-date on messages from Mrs. Jost, follow her blog here:  

https://cloverdale.sd61.bc.ca/news-events/principal-blog/  

 

Anti-Bullying Day 

On Wednesday, February 26 students are invited to practice kindness and wear a pink shirt to 

symbolize that they do not tolerate bullying.  If you child would prefer not to participate they can 

wear their usual uniform shirts instead.  Please note that even if your child chooses to wear a 

pink shirt they are still required to wear their usual uniform bottoms.  

 

Grade 5 Bottle Drive 

It’s never too early to start saving your empties!  The next Grade 5 Legacy Gift Bottle Drive is 

scheduled for Saturday, May 23.  Grade 5’s – stay tuned for more info on volunteer times and 

how you can sign up. 

 

 

DISTRICT AND COMMUNITY UPDATES & INFORMATION: 

1000 x 5 

1000 x 5 would love your books from your spring cleaning.  In 9 years the program has received 

and redistributed 215000 books.  1000 babies and preschools receive a gift bag of 3 books every 

month.  Please check the corners of your house and continue to donate books into the pink bin in 

the school office. 

 

For information on upcoming community events, news from the school district, weekend and 

after school activities, and pro-d day camps, see our website here:  

https://cloverdale.sd61.bc.ca/news-events/district-and-community-updates-information/  
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